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 We are starting 2021 still under the provincial lockdown, but the good news is that we are starting to  
see a decline in the number of new Corona virus cases in the Central Zone. As of December 27th, almost 6,000  
people have received the vaccine with no noted side effects. The first ones immunized were ICU doctors and 
nurses who are in daily contact with infected patients. 
 Our last Town Council meeting was held via electronic media on December 14th and our next meeting 
will be held by electronic media on January 11th. At our December 14th meeting, Town Council gave three  
readings to pass our amended Solid Waste Bylaw. Due to the current situation, Town Council is unsure when  
we will be able to hold a Public Hearing to move forward on the proposed amendments to our Land Use Bylaw.  
Information on the proposed changes is available at the top of the page when you go to the Town of Bowden 
website: www.bowden.ca and further information is available at the Town Office. 
 Administration has prepared a draft of the 2021 Capital and Operating Budgets and Town Council will be 
reviewing these in January. I expect that the Town will have a surplus from our 2020 budgets but at this time it  
I am only speculating. I would like to thank our Chief Administrative Officer and ALL of his staff for their work. 
There were lots of unanticipated problems to solve in 2020 and we know that this will continue as we move  
forward in 2021.  

As mentioned in my December Mayor’s Message, municipalities are not receiving any solid information 
on provincial funding. A new Minister of Municipal Affairs (Tracy Allard) was appointed on August 25th and  
(after having some dialog) we are hoping for more clarity and interaction. 

I did receive a question on contacting the Town after hours. The number is on our website - Public 
Works Emergency Contact information 403- 224-3621.   

As always, if you have any comments or concerns, please contact the Town Office.   
  

        Town Council, administration and staff wish you all the best in 2021   
 
 Warm regards,  

 Mayor Robb Stuart 

Mayor Stuart’s Community Message 

http://www.town.bowden.ab.ca


 

 



 

 



 

 

Bowden  

Friendship Centre 

 

80’ TV 

Kitchen 

Wi-fi 

80 Person Capacity 

To book the  

Friendship Centre 

please contact 

Don Peterson 

403-224-3064 

Cell 403-396-1477 
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Recycling Day 
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10 11 
 
 
Garbage Day 
 
Council Meeting 

12 
 
Good Food Box 
Money Due 
by noon 

13 

 

 

 

 

14 15 
 
 

16 

17 18 
 
Recycling Day 
 
 
 
 

19 
 
 

20 
 
Thrift Store 
1-4pm 
 
Good Food Box 
Pick-up @ Olde 
Library 3-6pm 

21 22 
 
Thrift Store 
1-4pm 

23 

24 
 
 
 
 
31 

25 
 
Garbage Day 
 
Council Meeting 

26 27 
 
Thrift Store 
1-4pm 

28 29 
 
Thrift Store 
1-4pm 

30 

 Good Food Box 

 Seniors  Programing &  

Friendship Centre Activities 

 Bowden Grandview School 

 Community Events  

 Garbage  

 Recycling 

 FCSS 

 Boards & Committees  

 Town Council Meetings 

 Bowden Public Library 

 Igloo Arena 

Bowden Town Office  
2101 – 20TH Avenue  

P.O. Box 338  
Bowden, AB  

T0M 0K0 
PH: 403-224-3395  

FAX: 403-224-2244    
Office Hours:  

Monday – Friday  
8 a.m. – 4 p.m. 

BOWDENALBERTA 

TOWN_OF_BOWDEN 

TOWNOFBOWDEN 

BOWDEN.CA 

COMMUNICATIONS@BOWDEN.CA 


